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The Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons presents its 
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands 
and has the honour to acknowledge receipt of the Ministry's Note MINBUZA-
2015.47587, dated 10 February 2015. 

The Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons has the honour to 
inform the Ministry of Foreign Affairs that the proposal as formulated in the 
Ministry's Note MINBUZA-2015.47587 of 10 February 2015 is acceptable to the 
Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons. The Organisation for the 
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons accordingly agrees that the Ministry's Note and 
this reply shall constitute an Agreement between the Organisation for the 
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons and the Kingdom of the Netherlands. This 
Agreement shall be applied provisionally as from the date of this reply and shall 
enter into force on the day the Kingdom of the Netherlands has notified the 
Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons in writing that the legal 
requirements for entry into force have been complied with. 

The Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the 
Netherlands the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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